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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 3:19 PM
To: 'JOANN DZIEN'
Subject: RE: Docket #160021-E1

Good afternoon Ms. Dzien  
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: JOANN DZIEN [mailto:denjoannday@comcast.net]  
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 3:18 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Docket #160021-E1 
 
Please understand that this enormous increase in costs to the consumers of FPL is going to affect thousands of seniors 
who are already struggling to make ends meet just so investors can make an enormous amount of profit.   I hope you 
will take the consequences to the consumer to heart when making your decision.  We seniors are on a fixed income, and 
incur huge medical expenses and living expenses causing us to live from paycheck to paycheck.  This increase could be a 
choice of medicine, food or electricity for many of us, just to line the pockets of those who are already making a 
primitivism on us. 
 
JoAnn Dzien 
7131 Golden Eagle Court 
#724 
Fort Myers, FL 33912 
 
Sent from my iPad 

FPSC Commission Clerk
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